
Welcome to Year 6 and Asian Elephant Class.  

 

Hello! I am thrilled to have you all in my class and I am really looking forward to 

meeting you all and teaching you.  I know that we will have a brilliant year!  

I am the lady who loves Literacy. I am lucky enough to be able to teach Literacy 

to the whole year group and I get very excited about it. I also love all the Harry 

Potter books (this comes up quite a lot in class)! Asian Elephants are a very lucky 

class as Mrs Lugg will be working with us. She will always help you when you need 

it. 

 

My main interest outside of school is horses and I own one.  (I am obsessed with 

them). My horse, whom I ride regularly, is lovely and is called Boris. He loves to 

wallow in mud and if he gets the chance he loves to eat all of the time. You will 

often hear about him in class. I also have a Jack Russell called Rosie and she and 

I walk miles together. She is tiny but very feisty and isn’t keen on the rain. One 

thing that you would probably be able to guess about me is that I love reading! 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 6 is a brilliant year to be in. You will work hard; however, you will also have 

a lot of fun as well.  

The way the day is organised is very different in Year 6. You will have three 

different lessons in the morning. Literacy is always with Mrs Green; Maths will 

be with Mrs Wardle. Mrs Westall will be Computing, History and Geography in 

and Mrs Knowles will be teaching Science and Games.  

Please do not worry about this – we will let you know what lesson you are having 

and when.  

This really helps you get ready for secondary school and helps prepare you for 

your tests in May. 

The tests in May may sound scary but they aren’t and you will have done the 

work that you need for them by the time you have to do them – honestly! All the 

teachers prepare you for the tests and help you get there. 

All the adults in Year 6 are here to help you and we always do. If you need to 

talk to any of us, we will always listen and help you. However hard you work, we 

really care about you and want you to be happy, confident learners.  

Please do not worry about Year 6 – it is a great year to be in. I am very pleased 

to be your class teacher and am looking forward to spending the new academic 

year with you all.  

 By the way, you don’t have to be a Harry Potter fan to enjoy Year 6! 

 

Mrs Green 

 

 

 


